
Information Item 
 

Date: August 14, 2018 

To: The City Manager 

From: 
Damon Dequenne, Assistant City Manager 

Toneq’ McCullough, Director of Transportation 

Subject: 
 

Business 40 Traffic Mitigation Presentation 
 

Strategic Focus Area: Quality Transportation  

Strategic Objective: Improve Integrated Road Network 

Strategic Plan Action Item: Yes 

Key Work Item: Yes 

 

Business 40 is scheduled to close November 2018.  The Department of Transportation received a 

request to provide information on the plans to mitigate traffic during the Business 40 Closure.  

Staff from the city’s Department of Transportation as well as the North Carolina Department of 

Transportation will be available to present updates on the project and various mitigation plans 

being coordinated.  

 

 

 

 

 

 


